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March 25, 2020 
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 

This message is part of our daily communication we will deliver each afternoon. Please continue to check your 
email inbox for messages from TCUSD at least once a day. As a reminder, any question or concern can be 
addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

Grab-N-Go Lunches Resume April 6, 2020 
Thank you for your cooperation with our Grab-N-Go service. We completed our service today for the rest of 
this week as we passed out lunches for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. We will resume lunch service on 
Monday, April 6th  as next week March 30th through April 3rd is our already scheduled Spring Break and no 
Grab-N-Go meals will be served during this week.  

 
Network is Now Working 
We apologize for any and all inconvenience you experienced with our network issue yesterday. The service 
provider of the larger network that controls our TCUSD network had to replace fiber cables in order for the 
connection to work. When the network goes down, access to Aeries and Class Link will be unavailable. The 
network is currently working and all access has been restored.  
 
WiFi Connection for Your TCUSD Device 
If you have trouble with a WiFi connection and need access, you may access our WiFi in the TCUSD parking 
lot at 9700 Las Tunas Dr. The network connection will become available on your TCUSD device when you 
enter the parking lot.   
 
Please continue to send all questions and concerns through the TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net.  We hope that all 
of our TCUSD Family stays healthy and well.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Fricker  
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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